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LETTER DATED 24 SEPTEMBER 1991  FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF YUGOSLAVIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

In my capacity as Permanent. Representative of Yugoslavia to the United
Nations I have the nonour to inform you that my Government welcomss  the
decision that has been taken, at  the  in i t iat ive  o f  Be lg ium,  F r a n c e  and the
United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, to call  a meeting of the
Secur i ty  Counci l  to  d iscuss  the  s i tuat ion  in  Yugos lav ia .

The  Federal  Secretary  f o r  Fcreign AEfairs  o f  Yugos lav ia ,
H.E. Mr. Budimir Loncar, wishes himself  to participate in that meeting and
would  be  grate fu l  i f  the  Counc i l  could  agree  to  that .

I  am hopeful that the Security Council  will  be able to adopt a resolution
at that meeting which would contribute to the current efforts to bring peace
to  a l l  Yugos lavs .

I  would  bo g r a t e f u l  i f  y o u  c o u l d  a r r a n g e  f o r  t h i s  l e t t e r  t o  b e  c i r c u l a t e d
to all  members of  the SecuriLy  Council ,

(S igned)  Darko SILWIC
Ambassador

Permanent Representati*Je  of
Yugoslavia to the United Nations
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